
 

 

Akamai Cannabis Clinic 
3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304 

Honolulu, HI  96816 

 

February 4, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Clarence K. Nishihara 

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 214 

415 S. Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

HEARING FOR FEDERAL EXEMPTION BILLS 

 
 
Dear Senator Nishihara, 
 
Thought you would appreciate seeing a letter that I sent to Senator Keohokalole earlier 
today regarding SB241 which was heard by his committee yesterday. 
 
I believe that the decision making on this bill is relevant to the Senate federal exemption 
bills, SB147 and SB669, that are awaiting a combined public hearing by HTH and PSM. 
 
I hope that you can grant a public hearing for these measures while there is still time for 
a second hearing by JDC. 
 

Aloha, 

 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/54b9fbd9e4b0b6737df63e5d/t/601c671f1252bc14df877546/1612474145299/Keohokalole-Decision+Making+on+SB241-04Feb21.pdf
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/measure_indiv.aspx?billtype=SB&billnumber=241&year=2021
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/measure_indiv.aspx?billtype=SB&billnumber=147&year=2021
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/measure_indiv.aspx?billtype=SB&billnumber=669&year=2021
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/committeepage.aspx?comm=HTH&year=2021
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/committeepage.aspx?comm=PSM&year=2021
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/committeepage.aspx?comm=JDC&year=2021
mailto:cliftonotto@hotmail.com

